The Hon. Peter Dutton MP
Minister for Health
PO Box 6022
House of Representatives
Parliament House
Canberra ACT 2600 
May 2014

Dear Mr Dutton,
I am a student of homœopathy, undertaking training in a government-accredited Australian institution. I urge you to continue to support the practice and teaching of homœopathy in Australia, allowing Australians to continue to access homœopathic health care. It would appear that the recent report from the NHMRC seeks to stop this right of the Australian community and of professional homœopaths to practise freely. 
The NHMRC recently reported that ‘there is no reliable evidence that homœopathy is effective for treating health conditions.’ In coming to this conclusion, it completely failed to follow the guidelines of its own inquiry and routinely omitted considering legitimate and more relevant forms of evidence. 
Despite this finding, homœopathy is practised widely and utilised by tens of thousands of Australian citizens, many of whom claim to achieve tremendous benefit in a range of conditions. Homœopathy is practised globally and is acknowledged and supported by the governments of countries including India, Brazil, France, Germany and Cuba.
Patients have the right as citizens of the Commonwealth of Australia to choose from a range of health care services that includes homœopathy and conventional medical care. They are not coerced into homœopathic treatment, nor are they deluded as critics such as the profession’s detractors assert. 
I assert that it is my right to study and, on the completion of my training, to practise homœopathy freely. Indeed, it would be unconstitutional to prohibit the practice of homœopathy or to prevent, in any manner whatsoever, a citizen’s right to access treatment from a health professional who is registered according to government guidelines for self-regulating professions. 
It is for these reasons that I write to express my frustration with the NHMRC report, which I believe is intended to undermine my chosen career and to prevent the Australian public from access to the health care of their choice.
I look to knowing your intentions in regards to supporting our right to practice in a pluralistic health care system, and derive an adequate income as a homœopath.
Yours sincerely,
